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June 25, 2018 

EMERGENCY WORK  
Sanitary Sewer  

G. Ross Lord Park 
 

Start Date: May 7, 2018 
Expected Completion Date: September 30, 2018 

 

Emergency repairs are required for a sanitary sewer located under G. Ross Lord Park stormwater 
reservoir. In addition to this emergency work, underway is a larger longer-term capital project that 
includes decommissioning two sanitary sewers located under the G. Ross Lord Park stormwater 
reservoir and constructing new sanitary sewers. The City of Toronto is working closely with the 
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority on all work in this area.  
 
The expected completion date has been extended from June 30 to September 30 to allow time for a 
City contractor to construct a new sewer that will be connected to existing sanitary sewers. In the 
meantime, a below ground sewer bypass pipe will be installed by the City. Please see more 
information under Work Details below.  
 
WORK DETAILS 

This emergency work includes (please see map on reverse side for details): 

 Installation of two above ground sewer bypasses and decommissioning of one sanitary sewer 
located under the G. Ross Lord Dam (stormwater control dam). This phase has been installed 
and is currently operating.  

o The bypasses will not impact wastewater discharge to any local sewers. 
o Both bypass areas are enclosed with fencing and will be monitored. 

 Enhancing the above ground sewer bypasses with the installation of a below ground sewer 
bypass pipe. The below ground sewer bypass pipe will be in place until the permanent 
connection is completed. 

 Constructing a new sewer to connect between to existing sanitary sewers. This phase will start 
mid-July and is expected to be complete by September 30, 2018. 

 Heavy construction equipment and staff will be onsite while the work is underway.  

 Work station #1 and #2 are the main construction area for the two bypasses; work station #3 is 
the back-up area where additional equipment staging may be required while the work is 
underway. 

PARK ACCESS 

 Disruption to park users will be minimal with no closures to any of the park's paved roads. 
There may at times be temporary restrictions to pedestrian access when heavy equipment is 
being moved into work station areas. 

 A map of the work area can be found on the back page.  

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

   

 

Work Hours: As a result of the emergency work, construction will occur 24 
hours a day, 7 days a week. It is expected to be completed on September 30.  

Pedestrian Access: To complete the work safely, some pedestrian restrictions 
may occur. Temporary fencing and signs have been set up in and around the 
construction site. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
 

Field Ambassador Adam Zietara, Manager, Toronto Water, 416-392-9334, 
Adam.Zietara@toronto.ca 

General inquiries 3-1-1 

24 hour hotline 416-392-9638 

Website www.toronto.ca/constructioninfo 
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MAP OF WORK AREA 

 

Path Way 

Work Station #2 

Sewer bypass 
installation area 

Work Station #1 

Sewer bypass 
installation area  

Work Station #3 

Additional construction 
equipment staging area 

G. Ross Lord Park 
4801 Dufferin Street 

G. Ross Lord Park 
stormwater reservoir 
and dam  

North 

mailto:Adam.Zietara@toronto.ca
http://www.toronto.ca/constructioninfo



